

2020-09-07 OAM Meeting notes

Date

24 Aug 2020 | 6am PDT | 9am EDT | **13:00 UTC** | 14:00 WEST | 15:00 CEST | 16:00 EEST | 18:30 IST | 21:00 CST | 22:00 JST |
<https://zoom.us/j/436210993>

Attendees

- [John Keeney](#) ★
- [Abhinav Singh](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#) ★
- [Amar Kapadia](#)
- [@Bujunuri Ramanareddy](#)
- [@blixjoa](#)
- [user-4907f](#)
- [@changlan Tsai](#)
- [user-4594e](#) ★
- [David Kinsey](#)
- [Eliza Celenti](#)
- [James Li](#)
- [Kuldeep Negi](#) ★
- [Konrad Baka](#) ★
- [Gautam Kumar](#)
- [@Gregorz Wielgosinski](#) ★
- [@Himesh Shukla](#)
- [Lasse Kaihlavirta](#) ★
- [Lathishbabu Ganesan](#)
- [Lorraine Welch](#)
- [@Manjunath D](#)
- [Maxime Bonneau](#)
- [Marci Haas](#)
- [Marcin Krasowski](#)
- [Naveen Sankad](#)
- [user-b6c6a](#)
- [ojus parikh](#)
- [@Ondrej Smalec](#)
- [Pawel Slowikowski](#) ★
- [Patrik Buhr](#) ★
- [@Praveen V](#)
- [@subhash](#) ★
- [Qi Sun](#)
- [qpatbuh](#)
- [user-d5bae](#)
- [Rahul Banerji](#)
- [bujunuri ramanareddy](#)
- [Sandeep Shah](#)
- [Samuli Silvius](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#) ★
- [Martin Skorupski](#) ★
- [@vidhu.pandey](#)
- [user-ebe48](#)

Info:

- [Andrea Buldorini](#)
- [John Ng](#)
- [Tracy Van Brakle](#)

Goals

- Share information

See also

- [2020-09-07 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC SCRUM meeting](#)
- [2020-09-07 SIM Meeting notes](#)

Please add yourself 😊 Thanks.

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
00:00	ADMIN	@all	next meeting 07 Sep 2020

00:00	non-rt-ric	John Keeney	report by John O.RAN-SC ▪ A1 enrichment info ▪ context info ▪ external info ▪ ... ONAP ▪ all seed code is up ▪ SDNC will be used for the A1 controller ▪ INFO by Martin: O1-Controller uses karaf features picking by OOM/helm modifying \$ODL_HOME/etc/*. ▪ properties ▪ meaning same as for A1 CSLT: ▪ Tests preferred in robot - bash may need to be integrated into robot or ... ▪ jenkins welcome ▪ offline discussion triggered - thanks Pawel
00:00	OTF		In case of requests - David Kinsey is going to address them
00:00	RIC dashboard	Lorraine Welch	report by Lorraine (labor day 😊)
00:00	SIM	Alex Stancu	report by Alex ▪ E2 SIM: code review ongoing - missing license info header - please wait until this code review is done for further contributions ▪ O1 SIM: switch new sysrepo and netopeer version ongoing
00:00	OAM	Martin Skorupski	report by Martin ▪ OTIC Plugfest 2020-09 ▪ findings in spec (subscription streams) ▪ O-DU "simulation" against NetConf Client ▪ Copyright discussion aligned between O-RAN-SC and O-RAN Alliance ▪ Same email to TOC send to SIFG
00:00	Q&A	@all	questions, suggestions, concerns, proposals to be addressed

Action items

